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Riverdale, Georgia  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN  
CITY OF RIVERDALE  

PERSONNEL BOARD MEETING SCHEDULED  
 

THURSDAY, APRIL 2, 2015 

 

FOR THE PURPOSE OF CONCLUDING THE 
PERSONNEL HEARING FOR M. SWAIN IS 

CANCELLED 
 
 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, 

 

ONCE AVAILABLE, THE RESCHEDULED DATE WILL BE 
PUBLISHED FOR PUBLIC NOTICE. 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Pursuant to Section 54-1 Human Resources Act, which provides for a Civil Service Board to exist for those full-time positions filled 
prior to June 26, 2014, the Personnel Board will meet and conduct a hearing. 

QUESTIONS AND/OR CONCERNS SHOULD BE DIRECTED TO THE OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK, 
SHERRY D. HENDERSON, 770-997-8989 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 


